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Dear parent/carer,  

THE DUKE OF EDINBURGH’S AWARD SCHEME - POSTPONED 

 

Year 10 Duke of Edinburgh  

It is with regret that unfortunately due to the current rise in COVID cases, both in school and in the 

Liverpool City Region, along with government guidance to restrict travel we have made the difficult 

decision to postpone the expeditions in July. We do hope to be able to complete these expeditions 

next academic year and will be in touch as soon as we have any further information. If you have 

already made the payment of £30 this will be refunded to you before the summer holidays.  

Please do ensure that work continues on the volunteering, skill and physical sections on eDofE. 

  

Year 9 Duke of Edinburgh  

Due to the current situation with COVID year 9’s DofE expeditions will be in the summer term of the 

next academic year. We will be in touch with further information next academic year. Please do 

ensure that work continues on the volunteering, skill and physical sections on eDofE. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

 

Miss L Flavin 

D of E Manager 


